Guthrie Township
Hubbard County Minnesota
Monthly Board Meeting Minutes
October 8, 2019
The Guthrie Town Board held its regular monthly meeting at the Town Hall on October 8th, 2019. In attendance Roger Corson (Supervisor), Amanda Lofthus (Chair), Rebecca Theis (Treasurer) and Amanda Fallgren (Clerk). Also in attendance was Leroy Tennyson and Steve Rogers. The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 8:00 PM and was opened with the pledge. 
The Clerk read the minutes of the September monthly meeting as submitted by Amanda Fallgren. The minutes were approved as read.
The Treasurer provided the Treasurer’s report. Treasurer’s report approved as read. Clerk and Treasurer’s books agree. 
OLD BUSINESS:
Leroy Tennyson asked about 410th, asked about gravel, looks only to be half done and the gravel seems pretty sandy. Roger Corson indicated that we asked for class one modified, Roger will follow up with Gladens to be sure that class one modified is being used.
Roger Corson did follow up with Gladens regarding the concerns that the Bliss residents have on Roxbury and grader work. Clayton said he would discuss with driver. Roger will follow up with Bliss residents about resolution. 

NEW BUSINESS:
Roger Corson addressed the “bump” sign on 450th St West end, needs to be up-righted. Leroy will take care of. 
 University of Minnesota contacted Steve Rogers regarding two invasive weeds, and asked if someone would be able to take care of. Steve can at some point get this taken care.
Becky and Amanda’s computers need to be upgraded to the newest version of windows. Board approves seeking out the needed upgrade.
Hubbard County Sheriff contacted Roger Corson about a tree that had fallen down onto 420t . Roger removed the tree, some clean up still needed. Amanda Lofthus will check with Erdman residents, if they are interested in the cut up wood from the tree.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Next Regular Meeting will be held on November 18th, 2019 at 8:00 P.M. 
A motion to pay bills and to adjourn the meeting was made by Roger Corson and Amanda Lofthus seconded the motion.
Submitted by: Amanda Fallgren– Clerk 11/18/2019

